
                                                                                                               
 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Welcome back! We are looking forward to hearing all about the children’s half term holidays!  
 

As the weather is turning colder, please ensure the children bring a coat to school every day. Please 

check to ensure that all items of clothing are named.  
 

This half term is very busy so please check Parent Mail and Evidence Me regularly for updates, news 

and key dates.  
 

Literacy:  

Please revise all the letter sounds taught so far:  

s/ a/ t/ p/ i/ n/ m/ d/ g/ o/ c / k/ ck/ e/ u/ r/ h/ b/ f/ l 
 

This week’s sounds: ff, ll, ss, j 

‘Tricky’ words: put, pull, full, as 

Please also review: I, is, the 
 

Reading diary:  

When reading at home, please write the date and a brief comment in the yellow reading diary. Reading 

diaries should be brought to school every day.  

 

Mathematics: 

We are learning how to form numerals 0-10 correctly. Please practise at home, 

make your own number line and practise ordering numbers 1-5 and, when your child 

is confident, 1-10. You can also use your number line to play games, for instance, 

‘I’m thinking of a number that is more than 3 but less than 5.’  
 

 

Finally, you will receive a letter regarding our upcoming walk to Cheam Park.  

Please return the reply slip ASAP. Thank you! 

 
 

Best Wishes,  

The Reception Team 
 

31st October 2022 
 


